
 

 

  ResponsibilityRespectPerseveranceCourageHopeCompassionTrustForgivenessTruthfulnessThankfulnessFriendshipPeace 

 ExploreEnjoyExcel 

 
 

ST MARY’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
In Partnership with St Helen’s Primary School 

 

 
Church Road, 
Yate,                      
South Gloucestershire, 
BS37 5BG 
Telephone: (01454) 867155 
Fax No      (01454) 867157 
Email office@stmarysyate.org.uk 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 3/4 New Rooms Trip 
 
Destination: The New Rooms, Broadway, Bristol 

Date of Trip: Thursday 16th November 2023 

Times: We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning at 3pm 

Cost: £14.89  

Details of trip: We will be exploring the river and journeys that have taken place, in 
particular, the slave trade in Bristol. We would love to explore this further 
by taking a trip to the ‘New Rooms’ in Bristol. This building is the oldest 
Methodist building in the world built by John Wesley, someone we have 
been discussing closely in our RE lessons. We would love to take the 
opportunity to explore this historic building and learn more about Wesley’s 
input in the abolition of the slave trade.  

Lunch: 
 

All children will require a packed lunch and bottle of water for the trip. 
Please can you ensure there are no nut products or chocolate bars in the 
lunch boxes. 

Clothing: All children will need to wear school uniform and will require a rain coat as 
we will need to walk from the coach through Cabot Circus to get to the 
New Rooms.  

 
 
To cover the cost of the trip, we require a contribution of £14.89. This will be a cashless trip, therefore all 
payments need to be paid via School Money our online payments system   

https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314 
Consent for your child to attend will also need to be given on this system. The office WILL NOT be accepting 
cash or cheques for this trip, if you require any assistance with the system please contact the school office.. If we 
do not receive enough voluntary contributions by the 20th October, we will have to cancel the trip. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Eggleshaw, Mrs Bright, Mrs Silverthorm, Mrs Oakley & Miss Lockyer 
Year 3/4 Team. 
 
 

 

Executive Headteacher:     Mrs J Simpson 
Headteacher:  Mrs Bethan Scriven 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Natalie Lane 
Date: Friday 21st September 2023 
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